
                      
                  

  
 

 
 

April 7, 2016 

The Honorable Charles Grassley 
Chairman, Senate Judiciary Committee 
224 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
The Honorable Patrick Leahy 
Ranking Member, Senate Judiciary Committee 
224 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510   
 

RE: ACLU Report on Supreme Court Nominee Judge Merrick B. Garland 
 
Dear Chairman Grassley, Ranking Member Leahy, and Members of the Committee,   

I am attaching for your consideration a report prepared by the American Civil 
Liberties Union on the civil liberties record of Judge Merrick B. Garland. The 
ACLU does not take a position on Supreme Court nominations as a matter of 
organizational policy.  We have, however, prepared a similar report on every recent 
Supreme Court nominee in the belief, as also stated in our policy, that “in fulfilling 
its constitutional role of advice and consent the Senate has an obligation to 
undertake a thorough examination of a nominee’s views on civil liberties and on the 
function and role of the judiciary in protecting civil liberties.” It is our hope that 
this report, which we are also making available to the public, will assist in that 

effort. 

If you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact 
Michael Macleod-Ball, Chief of Staff of the Washington Legislative Office, at 

(202) 675-2309 or mmacleod@aclu.org.  

Sincerely, 

   

Anthony Romero   
Executive Director   
 

Cc: Senate Judiciary Committee Members, the Honorable Mitch McConnell, and 
the Honorable Harry Reid 
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